6 June 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

On Tuesday 16 July 2019 Reception will be visiting Northumberland Zoo. Topics to be
covered on the visit will include: Living things-and their habitat, food and farming, animal
welfare and care, predators and prey, etc. The details are as follows:

Date: Tuesday 16 July 2019

Leaving at: 9.30am

Returning at: 2.00pm

Uniform: NO — {Please check the weather forecast (Sun cream/Raincoat?)
Lunch: Pupils will reguire a packed lunch. Catering Services in school can

provide this at the normal daily meal cost. If your child is eligible for
free school meals, packed lunch will be provided free of charge, Please
complete form overleaf if you require a packed lunch.

Cost: £12.00

Spending Money: Not required

We may require extra parental help on this trip. If you are available to help, please indicate
on the slip below and we will contact you. Please note that stating you are available does
not guarantee you will be helping out this time, however we endeavour to ensure that all
parents wishing to help are given the opportunity at some point during the academic year.

Every child must return their consent slip and payment to school before the date of the trip

Mrs J Dunn/Miss L Hinchliffe

Reception — Northumberland Zoo

| give permission for (Child’s name) to attend the trip to
Northumberland Zoo.

| enclose £

lam / am not {delete as appropriate) able to accompany the children on the visit.

Signed: Emergency contact no.




